

Mr Mayor and Members of Council,

On behalf of the members of the London Home Builders' Association I wanted to share our thanks and appreciation to City staff for the recent report presented at PEC detailing recommended enhancements to building division.

We have had a few opportunities recently to engage with leadership in building division as well as senior leadership regarding some of the current challenges industry faces and what we will be facing in the future and how we can be ready together to face these challenges head on.

We are grateful for the swift action on a number of fronts that will help the industry and our community be ready.

We appreciate your recognition of the challenges that currently exist as well as the challenges on the horizon and your efforts to tackle both including the hiring of 11 new staff, introduction of lean six sigma for building division, and the building connector role.

Thank you,

Jared Zaifman

Jared Zaifman
CEO - London Home Builders' Association